
     

 

THE HOWARD COUNTY COURTHOUSE IS OFFICIALLY CLOSED AS OF 10:00 A.M. ON 
MARCH 19, 2020. THE EMPLOYEES WILL STILL BE WORKING IN THE OFFICE, IF YOU 
NEED TO HAVE COUNTY BUSINESS CONDUCTED CALL THE VARIOUS OFFICE THAT 
YOU NEED THAT BUSINESS WITH. 

DEADLINE FOR NOMINATION PAPERS STILL APPLY, CALL THE AUDITOR’S OFFICE 
TO FILE THEM. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 
HOWARD COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

AUDITOR  563-547-9203  VETERANS/ENVIRON  563-547-9212 
TREASURER  563-547-9211  ASSESSOR     563-547-9201 
RECORDER   563-547-9210 
CLERK OF COURT   563-547-9206 
ATTORNEY    563-547-9202 

 

 

 

 


